

March 31, 1954 Letter, James C. Cross to Yu Chang Jun, Secretary to the President

Citation:

"Letter, James C. Cross to Yu Chang Jun, Secretary to the President", March 31, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-130, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122847

Summary:

Clearance has been arranged for Archbishop Paul Yupin's entry to Korea.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY

Office of the Commanding General APO 301 c/o PM, Son Francisco, California

miss Rowe

31 March 1954

Mr. Yu Chang Jun Secretary to the President Republic of Korea

Dear Mr. Yu:

Reference is made to your letter of 23 March which requested assistance in arranging a clearance for Archbishop Paul Yupin.

Arrangements have been made for the Archbishop's clearance to enter Korea as you requested. In the event the Archbishop comes to Korea by way of Japan, the necessary visa will be awaiting him at Headquarters, Army Forces Far East, Pershing Heights, Tokyo. This clearance will provide for entry into Korea without logistical support from military sources.

Sincerely,

JAMES C. CROSS

Lt Col, Inf

Special Assistant to the Army Commander